
Informational Meeting  

High School Band 

Louisville Band Boosters 

 

 

Who:   Any band parents grade 6-12.   

Parents of 8th grade students highly encouraged to attend.   

 

When:   Monday January 22, 2018 @ 7:00 PM 

 

Where:   LHS Band Room 

 

 The music directors and band parents that make up the Louisville Band Boosters invite you to 

join us for an informational meeting Monday, January 22nd.   Attendees will learn about the high school 

band program, band camp, summer schedule and the role of the band boosters.   Directors and other 

band parents that make up the band boosters will be in attendance to answer your questions.   

 We hope that you will join us and learn about all of the exciting opportunities that await 

students in the high school band and the group of parents that love to cheer them on.   

 

Sincerely,  

George Flinner 

Band Booster President  

    


